
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2019 

St. Michael’s Preschool Newsletter 

 
Dear Families, 
  
Welcome Back to School!  I love this time of year with all 
the anticipation of the new school year!  Good-bye summer, 
hello fall! 
 
Lots of news…as you might have heard, we have 3 Pre-K 
classrooms.  Exciting stuff….but the down side to that is 
that I am sending Miriam to the Learning without Tears 
training on Sept 6 and that same week Mr. Louis is on 
vacation.  Due to that we have to cancel the Grandparent’s 
Breakfast.  We will make it up to our amazing Grandparents 
by sending home a special gift.  Look for it in your child’s 
cubby!  Our PreK Back to School night is this Thursday, 
Sept 5 for just the Pre-K Families.  The Back to School night 
for all other families is on Sept 26.  Hope to see you there! 
 
This month the annual supply fee is now due.  It is 120 per 
student.  We use these funds to enrich our classrooms, 
purchase new materials and consumables, and to help make 
our school amazing!  You can add it to your Sept tuition if 
you prefer.   
 
School pictures will be Sept 9-11.  More info on which day 
your child will take their pics at the end of the week.  Also, 
are you on Remind?  It is the app we use to communicate 
with you.  We post pictures almost daily and most 
reminders are posted there as well.  You can also private 
message your child’s teacher or myself!  It is a great 
communication tool, so if you aren’t signed up please see 
me for directions on how to!  You don’t want to miss out!  
 
Lots of fun up ahead.  Our annual all school field trip to 
Smith Family Farm is scheduled for Friday, Oct 4.  We’ve 
been rained out before, we’ve had 100 degree days before.  
We will send out permission slips later, but be sure to mark 
your calendar, it’s always fun! 
 
Be sure to mark Oct 31 on your calendar too!  We will have 
our Annual Halloween Parade and Festival beginning at 9:30.  
I’ll be looking for some helpers to man the craft stations!  
Look for sign-ups early October. 
 
Until next month, 
Ms. Colleen 
 
 
 

Colleen’s Corner 
Upcoming Events 

 
Chapel 

 
Every Tuesday 

9:30am- Frog, Monkey and Elephant class 
10:00-Owl, Butterfly, Turtle and Ladybug 

Class. 
 

Parents are always welcome to attend 
 

Sept 2 
Closed for Labor Day 

 
Sept 5 

Pre-K Back to School Night 
 

Sept 26 
Preschool Back to School Night 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Looking forward to next month 

October 4 

All school field trip to Smith 

Family Farm 

October 31 

Halloween Parade and Festival 

starting at 9:30 
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This pass March, the Owls enjoyed all the fun 
activities we did in class. The Sink and Float 
experiment was a hit!!! The children loved bringing in 
a toy to see if it will sink or float. We celebrated Dr. 
Seuss's birthday by reading his books in class and 
even sang happy birthday! For our 5 Senses we 
painted with Kool-Aid. Another project the Owls did 
was tracing a circle with dot paint. This showed the 
children to follow the line to create a circle. The Owls 
also created a spring scene with grass and colored 
eggs. The eggs were hiding behind the grass and it 
looked great. 

 
The Owls are doing well with listening and following 
direction during circle time. The kids love to play 
Follow Me, which is a game where I point to a body 
part and incorrectly name that part body part. They 
enjoy correcting me! The game shows who is listening 

with their ears and not watching with their eyes.  
 
As for the month of April, we have lots of fun 
activities that will incorporate Easter, Weather, Bug 

Pre-K Frogs News 
Pre-K Tiger News 

.  

 

   
 

 

 

School Newsletter 

 
 

Classroom News    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Hello Elephant Families! 
Hello to all my wonderful Elephant Families, 
 
We’ve had a great summer filled with lots of fun and great memories, and as hard as it is to see the 
summer go, I’m excited to begin our new school year.  This year is even more exciting for myself as a 
teacher because I have been given the chance to be a part of Pre-K!  This is a great experience for myself 
and along with your children as we learn together! I have a great support system with Misti and Diana 
who are available to answer any and all my Pre-K questions! 
 
We will start the month of September getting to know one another as a class and getting to learn the ins 
and outs of our classroom.  We will have a week of all about me where I will send papers for you and 
your child(ren) to fill out together, this is a fun project as a family.  We will learn about how to be safe 
in our school environment and how to be kind, respectful friends.  I am ready for this new adventure and 
excited for a fun, exciting and learning experience with your children. 
Love, 
Ms. Miriam 

Elephant Class 
News  

Hello Frog Families, 

 

Welcome to a new school year!  I hope everyone had 

a wonderful summer.  Whether you’re a new family to 

St. Michael’s or returning, I would like to wish you a 

warm welcome!  Please take the time to read the 

monthly newsletters thoroughly as they are filled with 

important information and upcoming events. 

 

Our Pre-K parent meeting will be on Sept 5, at 

6:00pm.  Child care will be provided.  At the meeting 

we will be discussing what your child will be learning 

throughout the year. 

 

Super excited to get this year started! 

 

Love, 

Ms. Diana   

 
 Happy Back to School Tiger Families! 
 
I would like to welcome all of you to the Pre-K 
Tiger class.  I am so excited to have your child in 
my class.  We are going to have a great year.  
During the month of September, I will be 
introducing our classroom routines and rules to 
help keep them safe inside as well as outside.  Your 
child will be making new friends and getting 
comfortable with their new classroom. 
 
Mark your calendars for Back to School night on 
Sept 5th.  We have an informational folder for 
everyone to take home and we will go over all the 
information in the packet and answer any 
questions you may have.  I hope to see you there! 
 
Next month is our Annual Smith Family Farm trip 
on Friday, Oct 4th.  It’s gong to be so much fun! 
Love,  

 

Ms. Misti 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Owl Families, 

 

Summer is officially over!  We had so many fun activities this 

summer!  We all enjoyed the end of summer BBQ. It was such a 

good turn out and we had so much food!  Bike day was also a hit!  

The kids had some really awesome bikes!  We also had water 

play and the kids really enjoyed getting weet.  And don’t forget 

the amazing Lori and RJ show that was so much fun.  The kids all 

got to dance, it was a blast! 

 

I can’t believe summer is really over but I am thrilled the new 

school year has begun.  We will be busy learning letters, shapes, 

colors and so much more!  Just FYI, I am on vacation the first 

week of Sept, but back for fun the second week.  In my 

absence Ms. Colleen is taking the class! 

Mr. Louis 

 

 

 

 

Hi Butterfly Families! 
Welcome to a new school year!  Welcome to St. 
Michael’s Preschool. 
 
This month as a class we will work on learning our 
class routines and working on listening skills.  That 
includes being able to sit down at circle time and 
following simple directions.  
 
We’re going to have fun things in the classroom 
this month.  We will learn everything about red, 
circle and apples.  We hope you can make it to our 
Back to School Night on Wednesday, Sept 26th.  
This will give you a chance to check out all the 
materials in our classroom and ask all the 
questions you want!  I am excited that your child 
is in the Butterfly classroom and  so excited about 
the journey ahead! 
 
Love, 
Ms. Kittie  

Butterfly Bulletin 

 

Owl Class News 

 

Ladybug Class 

 
Hello all my Ladybug Families and Welcome!   
 
The new school year is here and it’s time to say goodbye to summer.  I am eager to watch the new Ladybugs 
grow and develop their skills, whether it be academically, socially or physically. 
 
Throughout this month our class will be learning the beginning of the alphabet, some primary colors, as well 
as shapes.  In order to get a better understanding of them, our class will be doing activities involving either 
the letter, color or shape in an artistic, scientific, mathematical or even cooking.  My goal is to make the 
learning experience as fun and engaging as possible.  Some important dates this month are Sept 9-11, which 
is school pictures, our back to school night on Sept 26 where our class will be open and I’ll be ready for your 
questions.  Our Annual trip to Smith Family Farm is Oct 4, hope you can make it.   
 
It has been a pleasure meeting all of you and I look forward to a great year.  If you have any questions for me 
feel free to leave me a note in your child’s folder as I do check them daily.  Don’t forget to check them as 
well for any important papers, notes or reminders that may be in there.  Let’s have an amazing year and I 
will see you all at Back to School Night. 
 
Love, 
Ms. Jessy 
    
 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 2 

Closed for Labor 
Day 

3 
Spanish Rice 
Green Beans 

Apples 
Milk 

4 
Chicken Nuggets 

Peas 
Melon 

Milk 

5 
Chili  

Corn 
Pears 

Milk 

6 
Taco Salad 

French Bread 
Watermelon 

Millk 

 

 9 
Bow Tie Pasta 

with Meat Sauce 
Salad 

Pineapple 
Milk 

10 
Sloppy Joes 

Carrots 
Applesauce 

Milk 

11 
Mac and Cheese 

Corn 
Mixed Fruit 

Milk 
 

12 
Meatballs and 

Rice 
Mixed Veggies 

Pears 
Milk 

13 

Hot Dogs in a 
Bun 

Corn 
Watermelon 

Milk 

 

 16 
Teriyaki Chicken 

and Rice 
Broccoli 

Pears 
Milk 

17 
Penne Pasta 

with Meat Sauce 
Peas 

Oranges 
Milk 

18 
Enchilada 
Casserole 

Salad 
Pineapple 

Milk 

19 
Meatloaf 
Mashed 

Potatoes 
Peaches 

Milk 

20 

Turkey and 
Cheese 

Sandwich 
Mixed Veg 

Watermelon 
Milk 

 

 23 
Bean and Cheese 

Burrito 
Salad 

Applesauce 
Milk 

24 
Pizza Rounds 
Green Beans 

Peaches 
Milk 

25 
Chicken and Rice 

Peas 
Apples 

Milk 

26 
Taco Salad 

Wheat Bread 
Bananas 

Milk 

27 

Chicken Noodle 
Casserole 

Green Beans 
Apples 

Milk 
 

 

 30 
Meatball Sliders 

Mixed Veggies 
Pineapple 

Milk 

     

Sept.  2019 Lunch Menu 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 2 

 
St. Michael’s is 

closed for Labor 
Day 

3 
Waffles and Milk 

 
Cheese and 

Salami and Ritz 

4 
Toasted English 

Muffins and 
Pears 

 
Trail Mix and 
Watermelon 

5 
Bagels with Cr. 

Cheese and 
Apples 

 
Refried Beans 
and Corn Chips 

 
 

6 
Oatmeal and 

Milk 
 

Yogurt and 
Fruit 

 

 9 
Toasted English 

Muffins with 
Jam and Pears 

 
Trail Mix and 

Apples 
 

10 
Cinnamon Toast 
and Applesauce 

 
 Hummus and 

Pita Chips 

11 
Blueberry 

Muffins and Milk 
 

Tortilla rollups 
with bananas 

and Apple 
Butter 

12 
Graham 

Crackers and 
Almond Butter 

and Oranges 
 

Yogurt with 
Strawberries 

and Blueberries 

13 
 Waffles and 

Milk 
 

Tuna and 
Crackers 

 

 16 
French Toast 

Sticks and Apples 
 

Bagels with 
Cream Cheese 

17 
Chex Cerea   and 

Milk 
 

Refried Beans 
and Cheese and 

Chips 

18 
Scrambled Eggs 

with OJ 
 

Granola Bars 
and Fresh Fruit 

19 
English Muffins 

with Melted 
Cheese  

 
String Cheese 

and Apples 

20 
Granola bars 
and Oranges 

 
Blueberry 

Muffins and 
Milk 

 

 23 
Cheerios with Milk 

 
Salami and 

Cheese with Ritz 
Crackers 

24 
Waffles and 
Orange Juice 

 
Veggie Sticks 

Wheat Crackers 

25 
Biscuits and 

Jelly with Apples 
 

Goldfish and 
Pears 

26 
Cinnamon Toast 

and Oranges 
 

Nillas and 
Bananas 

27 

Belvitas and 
Apples 

 
Trail Mix and 

Pears   

 

 30 
Cinnamon Apple 
Pancakes and 

Milk 
 

Blueberry 
Muffins and Milk 

     

Sept Snack Menu 
 


